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Dear Parents and Carers 

We are very excited to announced that a visitor from Tilly Pots Pottery studio will be joining 

us in school on Wednesday 8th October for a clay, Greek pottery making experience.   

During the day, the children will experiment with clay to produce their own modern example 

of a clay pot, using Eleni Vernadaki’s work as inspiration.  

This includes; 

• Making their clay pot using the pinch or coiling technique  

• Etching their own ‘frieze’ onto their pot 

• Painting their pot 

• Having their pot glazed and brought back into school by our visitor.  

This allows the children to have a hands-on experience led by an experienced potter for our 
art lessons and produce a pot which is inspired by the Ancient Greeks, linking to our topic.  
 
The children have enjoyed their topic so far and we are looking forward to a super day.  In 
order for this event to take place we are asking for £6.50 to be paid via Arbor no later than 
Friday 3rd October please. This covers our visitors’ expenses and the materials, as they will 
have a fired final piece.  

We are extremely grateful for your continued support allowing us to offer exciting new 
experiences. 

Thank you 

The Year 5 Team 
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